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August 24, 1970

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Genetics Department
Stanford University
Stanford, California

Dear Professor Lederberg:

Your very interesting material reached us at a time
when many of our key people were just returning from
a conference in Vienna. Several of them are now study-
ing it, and I expect we should be in touch with you
within two weeks.

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

f .

WS:mj Walker Sandbach
Executive Director
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